
People’s Law Library Pro Bono Write-In
When:  Thursday, October 24, 2013 
               8:30 am - 12:00 pm 
	       (Continental breakfast provided) 

Where:  Maryland State Law Library 
                361 Rowe Blvd
                Annapolis, MD 21401

Volunteer attorneys will: 
•  Learn to use the State Law Library’s resources to perform legal 
    research (bring your laptop)

•  Receive an overview of PLL and instruction on writing for self-
    represented litigants 

•  Volunteer, either in small groups or independently, by researching,   
    writing, and editing website content for PLL

•  Review and edit (if needed) one additional page of the website by 
    November 30, 2013 

Co-Sponsored by: 

PLL is a legal information and self-help website (www.peoples-law.org)
maintained by the Maryland State Law Library. The purpose of PLL is to 
provide self-represented litigants in Maryland state courts information about 
the law, including summaries, links to primary and secondary legal sources, 
and referrals for legal services. 

Visit www.probonomd.org/pll to register
Questions? Contact Kiah Pierre at 410.837.9379 EXT 3046 or kpierre@probonomd.org 

The People’s Law Library (PLL) needs your help to ensure that its online 
legal information for Marylanders in need is up-to-date and accurate!


